
EXCITING UPDATES FOR CT LOTTERY RETAILERS

NEW GAMING 
SYSTEM!

NEW GAMING 
SYSTEM!

The �rst step is planning for placement of new, state of the art terminals. 

Beginning in June, your �eld representative will be conducting a site 
survey of your store to prepare for the new terminal installations. 
They will be documenting and taking pictures of the current Lottery 
equipment, planning for where your new terminal will go and asking 
a few questions. The site survey will not take long and will not be 
disruptive to your business. Gathering this information now will lead 
to a smooth transition when your new terminal is installed. 

Stay tuned for updates on more topics, such as: 

• New Terminal & Equipment Dimensions

• New Terminal Features

• Training to Operate New Terminals

• Electrical Requirements

We hope you are looking forward to beginning this process with us and 
taking this �rst step!

STEP #1

EXTREMELY DURABLE
No calibration required 

for life of product.

BRIGHT & CRISP IMAGES
Crisp images and rich colors.

USER-FRIENDLY
Less touch force required.

Retailer Pro
Terminal Display

CT Lottery is excited to share 
news on our upcoming gaming 
system conversion, projected for 
the spring of 2023. In the coming 
months we will be updating you 
with new information about 
the conversion and how it will 
a�ect your business.
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